
The Cady Town board met October 7, 2024 at 7 pm, at the town hall.  Supervisor 

Mikla, Supervisor Klanderman, Treasurer Greiber and Clerk Ninneman were in 

attendance 

Supervisor Mikla called the meeting to order.  Motion was made by Supervisor 

Klanderman and second by Supervisor Mikla to accept the September minutes.   

Motion was passed. 

Public comments were heard 

Nelson CSM tabled-  

Building violations discussed including hearing postponed until Dec 12, 2024.  

Treasurer Greiber will draft a letter for board to work with for the court.  

Supervisor Mikla is in contact with the Wi Department of Safety and Professional 

Services. 

Road update by Patrolman Timm including Monroe salesman coming to discuss 

new truck issues next week & dumping in ditch.   Supervisor Mikla is in contact 

with the sheriff office corning issue.  

Supervisor Mikla will contact AMP Company concerning damage to road at 159 

310th ST.   Clerk Ninneman will inform home owners. 

Motion was made by Supervisor Mikla and second by Supervisor Klanderman to 

pursue the possibility of discontinuance of 53rd AVE east of 315th ST, starting with 

talking with land owners.  Motion was passed. 

Bills were reviewed and paid.   

Next board meeting will by November 4th immediately following the 7pm budget 

& special meeting. 

Motion to adjourn was made at 7:45pm by Supervisor Klanderman and second by 

Supervisor Mikla.  Motion passed. 

Shelly Ninneman- clerk 


